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December 31, 2020 

Dear District Member: 

This letter is to notify you of the 2021 Water Rates. At the District’s Rate Hearing held on December 
14, 2020, it was determined that the District would keep the 2021 Water Rates the same as the 2020 
Water Rates. The Non-Connected Service Fee will remain the same, as well. These revenues support 
all of our operating expenses, plus the cost of any future capital improvements and repairs. The water 
rate requirements were set in the public meeting held November 9, 2020. 

The District’s water source is the City of Lafayette. This is the sixth year of six years of five percent 
water rate increases from Lafayette. However, the District has felt confident that the budgetary needs 
of the District can be met without passing on the increased cost of water. 

On the back of this letter, you will find the January 1, 2021 Water Rate Calculator. 

Please feel free to contact any board member if you have any questions about the new rates. 

Sincerely, 

East Boulder County Water District Board of Directors 

/s/ Mark A. Johns 

______________________________ 
Mark A. Johns, President 
303.554.0031  mailbox 3 
president@eastboulderwater.com 

 

http://www.eastboulderwater.com/
mailto:president@eastboulderwater.com

